To members of the Oregon State Legislature:

It's been said already but here it is again. We know that it is not just Measure 110 that is the issue, but
parts of our state legislation interpreted to allow the use of hard drugs in public when people can’t be
under the influence of alcohol or marijuana. Public intoxication is a crime. This situation is beyond
reprehensible. Please make the necessary amendments without delay. Ann Mia Haning



